DATE: July 13, 2020
PUBLIC NOTICE

FOR RELEASE ON: Friday, July 17, 2020
The Pacific Communities Health District will hold a joint public hearing of its Board of Directors and its Local Contract Review Board regarding the adoption of Public Contracting Rules in addition to its monthly regular meeting, which will be held at 4 p.m. on Monday, July 20, 2020 at the Center for Health Education, located at 740 SW 9th Street, Newport, OR. The meeting agenda includes the public hearing information, minutes, financial reports and facility reports. Social distancing and masks required. For questions or information, please email lely@samhealth.org or call 541-574-4674. 
_____________________________________

Lisa Ely, Recorder 
PACIFIC COMMUNITIES HEALTH DISTRICT

For additional information contact 541-574-1803 or
www.pchdistrict.org.
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